Author name: Anonymous
Date of submission: Thursday, 12 March 2020

Submission: From:

Sent: Tuesday, 25 February 2020 11:00 AM

To: Local Government Mailbox

Subject: ANONYMOUS - SRV Lismore City Council

As a ratepayer of three properties to the Lismore City Council I object to the 24 per cent rate increase over the 2020-2024
period, people are already struggling to pay the rates as they are now and Landlords will no doubt pass the increase on to their
tenants, I think that Lismore City Council need to better manage their finances regarding this matter.

With Regards [





